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Toronto, Ontario, Canada, July 1, 2024 (LPC): Dear Fellow Canadians, as the President of the Pakistan Muslim League (N) 
Canada, I, Munir Ahmed Dar, would like to extend my warmest greetings to all Canadians on this joyous occasion of July 
1, 2024, on Canada Day. 

Today, as we celebrate the 157th anniversary of Confederation, let us take a moment to appreciate the beauty of this great 
nation that we call home. Canada, with its diversity and inclusivity, has always been a beacon of hope and opportunity for 
people Canadians around the world. 

On this special day, let us remember our shared commitment to unity, respect, and mutual understanding. Let us continue 
to uphold these values that make Canada a truly multicultural and welcoming country. 

I am proud to be part of this vibrant community and I am grateful for the opportunities that Canada has provided for us all. 
As we celebrate Canada Day, let us also celebrate our diversity, our unity, and our shared future. 

Happy Canada Day! 

 
Munir Ahmed Dar  
President 
Pakistan Muslim League (N) Canada 
Toronto Ontario 


